
 
 

Be Bright, Be Seen 
Well done to all the children wearing 
brightly coloured clothes today. 
They looked amazing and very visible! 
Goodie bags (from the Road Safety 
Officer) were awarded as prizes for the 
most brightly dressed pupils. 
 

Remembrance Day and  
British Legion Poppy Appeal 

Yesterday the children in year 6 
attended the service at the village war 
memorial while the rest of the school 
observed a 2 minute silence in assembly 
at 11am.  We are very proud of all the 
children for being silent and respectful. 
Also thank you for all the contributions 
for the Poppy Appeal, you have raised 
over £180. 
 

FOBS Christmas Wreath Kits 
ORDER now! 

These are now available for pre-order 
via this link: bit.ly/christmaswreath2021 
Pre-orders close 23 November 
Order are due to be sent home around 
3rd December  
See attached poster for details/or 
posters around school. 
 

Anti-bullying Week 
Next week is anti-bullying week.  On 
Tuesday Divergent drama will be 
showing 2 performances (one for each 
key stage) and taking workshops in the 
classes. 
On Friday we are asking children to 
wear odd socks, (still wear full uniform). 
It is a great way to celebrate what 
makes us all unique!  
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Last Netball 

Tues 16th Nov 
 

Odd Sock Day 
Friday 19th Nov  

 
Non Uniform day  

Hamper donations 
Friday 26th November 

 
 

KS1 Nativity  
Week beg 6th Dec 

 
Infant Fair 

Tues 14th Dec 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please rememerber we 
are a NUT FREE school 

 
 

Reminder –  
PLEASE can ALL 

belongings be named! 
 

 
 

Willow tree tunnel –  
We have a volunteer who can direct the 
planting but we still need helpers to dig, so 
if you can help with muscle power please do 
get in touch. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Blythswood Trust – Shoebox Appeal 
 

Netball Club – final session 
Next week is the final session (16th) could 
we please ask to collect at 4.20pm, if the 
weather is dark and gloomy it will be too 
dark by 4.30pm. 
We will resume in the new year when the 
evenings are lighter again. 
 

Climbing Frame installation 
We have been advised that the new 
climbing frame is being scheduled for 
installation from the 10th January 2022. 
Fingers crossed for good weather and there 
are no further delays. 
 

Infant Fair – Tuesday 14th Dec 
As usual we will be holding an infant fair , 
this will be on Tuesday 14th December in the 
morning for KS1 children to buy small gifts 
for their family. 
We are looking for donations for the fair eg 
toiletries, sweets, chocolates, small 
toys/games, books and other small suitable 
gift items. Items should be new or nearly 
new. Donations of wrapping paper is also 
welcome. 
A separate letter will go out to Red, Orange 
and yellow classes. 
All proceeds will go to charity. 

 
 



rd 
 
 

 

 
  Page 2 

Non Uniform day  
Friday 26th November 

Christmas raffle prize donations  
Please can children bring in items, suitable for a 
Christmas hamper (on a coloured theme for your 
child’s class) please bring in on the 26th Nov. 
Red Class -  Red 
Orange Class -  Green  
Yellow Class -  White  
Blue Class -  Silver 
Violet Class -  Gold 
Raffle tickets will then go on sale to raise valuable 
funds for FOBS to support activities and events for all 
the children. 
Thank you. 

 
School Photographer – Individual photos 

Photos should now be available to view and order 
online.  
If your child has not brought home a slip please contact 
Julia in the office.  The individual slip has a unique 
number/QR code to access photos to order online at 
Kittle photos. 
https://www.kittlephoto.com/ 
The deadline for orders should be Friday 26th 
November. 
 

 
Barrington Bites Cookery Book 

Last few remaining… 
We still have a few books for sale, they would make a 
great Christmas or birthday gift.  
There is copy in the foyer if you would like to browse. 
 

 

 
From The Ministry of Design, Wanted:  

Digging world - Buckets and spades, for the planned 
sand ‘pit’. Large, trucks, bulldozers and diggers are still 
wanted. 
 

Logs … 
We have now kindly had some logs donated, but we 
could still use more for other areas. 
If you or any one you know has recently chopped 
down a tree and has a tree trunk or long logs that we 
could use to divide off small areas of the playground, 
we would love to put them to good very use!  
From the children in the Ministry of Design 

 
 

Open Morning Sessions 
For parents with children starting reception 

September 2022 
Tuesday 23rd November  - 9.30am only 

To book please contact the school office: 
01223 712273 
office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk 
Closing date for reception applications: 15.01.2022 
 
 
 

Avon..Mrs Mansfield donate 10% to FOBS 
https://online.shopwithmyrep.co.uk/avon/Melbourn 

 

https://www.kittlephoto.com/
https://online.shopwithmyrep.co.uk/avon/Melbourn


 


